
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

21-DHS-ITB-574 CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 
 

ON THE 19th DAY OF JULY 2021,   
21-DHS-ITB-574 TAXI SERVICES 

  
IS HEREBY CANCELLED IN ITS ENTIRETY 

 
Pursuant to the current site being used as part of the County’s emergency plan, the 

County hereby rejects all bids and cancels the above Invitation to Bid (ITB). The County 
may issue a solicitation for this project in the future. 

 
 

THERE WERE NO RESPONSES RECEIVED.  
2100 Clarendon Blvd., Arlington, VA 22201  

703-228-3410 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


